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Term 3 Updates. 

Term 3 can often be a difficult term back. The January blues, dark mornings and evenings, not to mention 
the inevitability of this years exams coming ever closer. Students (and staff) can be at a low ebb post 
Christmas, so being able to be in school and attempting to maintain an upbeat presence is a real privilege. 


I was personally encouraged this year at being able to attend the Diocese school leaders conference in 
Somerset. I happened to be sat near the Wessex Learning Trust CEO, and had some very encouraging 
conversations about the development of the faith ethos of the trust. I had the opportunity to hear the new 
Bishop of Bath and Wells speak about his passion for education. It was a great encouragement to spend 
some time with chaplains whom I knew and met some new ones and hear about their work across the 
area. I even had my picture in the newsletter!


This term ahead will involve lots of planning for angling trips, easter assemblies and CU easter events as 
we lead up to the celebration of Jesus’ death and his glorious resurrection. Please pray as I manage this 
workload with my other role also becoming very busy at present.


Dates for your Diary/Prayer points 
- Pray for the striking teachers and the school as they manage these challenging times.

- Wednesday 1st March 8am - Prayer at Wetherspoons, feel free to join.


Contact 
If you want to get in contact with me you can reach me on the following ways.

Email - NWylie@nailseaschool.com

Phone - 07725 986802
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